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DTU Meets with University of Technical Education (UTE) 

from Ho Chi Minh City 

 

DTU met with University of Technical Education, Ho Chi Minh City on October 23
rd

. Attendees included Mr. 

Nguyen Tan Quoc, unofficial Head of UTE Academic Affairs department, Dr. Le Nguyen Bao, DTU Vice-Provost 

and representatives of DTU faculties and centers. 

  

  

A meeting between DTU & HCM UTE 

At the meeting, Mr. Nguyen Tan Quoc said: “UTE is designing internet system for teaching, learning and the 

registration of credits. We know that DTU has invested heavily in special facilities in Information Technology and 

that the DTU credit registration system is highly-regarded by the Ministry of Education and Training.” 

 

Mr. Nguyen Tan Quoc mentioned cooperating with DTU on a new e-learning system. Both parties discussed 

boosting admission plans nationwide. Mr. Nguyen Tan Quoc said: “We highly appreciate DTU achievements. We 

know that the DTU e-learning program has many advantages and have received a lot of positive feedback from 

participating students.” 

DTU is continually developing and their reputation is gradually growing in the community. Meeting with UTE and 

other universities will build the foundation for educational development nationwide. 
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